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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
President: M.  McKeon        
1st V.P.: L. Schroeder    
2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson           
Secretary: Bill Vogel       
Treasurer: Larry Voss     
Membership: P. Puccinelli     
T. Twister: Dan Meier              
Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson     
Past Pres.:  Tim Casey    
Webmaster: M. McKeon  
Directors: 
 
 Class of 2022 
 Mike Hahn  
 John Hanson           
 
 Class of 2023 

Phil Rose                 
  
  
APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS 
  
Bingo:  Tim Casey                  
Cash Raffle: John Hilbert              
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske  
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill  
Dinner Arrangements:  

L. Schroeder         
Education & Scholarships: 

  Bob Cook             
Hwy Clean-Up: Randy Lang         
Lions’ Apparel: Jim Higgins  
Market:   
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn  
Pancakes: John Hanson  
Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert  
Publicity: Dennis Hill   
Refresh. Service:  
Sunshine: Gale Wolf                     
Vision Screening: Phil Rose        
Golf Tournament: John Hanson  
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Lion President Mike 

McKeon 

Summer is finally here and your 
Lions Club is in full swing…. 
We had a successful pancake 
breakfast with lots of volunteers. 
Thank you to those who helped 
out. 
The pancake breakfast is one of 
those events that have become 
tradition and our community 
looks forward to it every year....It 
was good to see everyone after a 
long winter.  
 
The flea/farmers market also 
opened up on June 9th and by all 
accounts it was a good opening 
week. The flea market team did a 
great job and everything ran 
smoothly. The food trailer looked 
great with a new paint job, new 
floors and a good cleaning and the 
heavenly scent of of  
 
Chef Ronaldo’s secret recipe 
burgers were once again filling the 
air. The farmers market will be 
expanded this year to include 
fresh meat, baked goods and a 
seafood vendor. I could not resist 
a fresh blue berry pie and with 

help from the Hagemanns, it 
barely made it through the day! 
 
A lot going on…. 
Pork Chop dinners start June 16th 
and if you would like to help 
please reach out to John Hilbert. 
Bingo starts June 20th and we are 
in need of a "caller of the 
week”….. If anyone would like to 
volunteer please let me know. 
 
It was good to see everyone at our 
June meeting and burger 
fry…..Barney’s bar was rocking 
and Dan Meier cooked up some 
mean burgers and brats for those 
in attendance. New prospective 
member Dave Hamilton came out 
to see what we were all about and 
has decided to join our 
club…Welcome Dave! Paul Culler's 
wife Carole has also decided to 
join us! We are growing as a club - 
keep spreading the word!! 
 
4th of July will be here soon and 
the brat stand at the community 
center will be manned again by 
Gene Wilberg and his team. It will 
be open from 10-1pm. Stop by 
and grab a brat! We will also need 
a couple convertibles to ride in 
the parade and carry our Lion of 
the year and Citizen of the year 
recipients. Reach out if you have a 
vehicle we can barrow for the 
parade. 
 

 

JIM BERTAGNOLI 

MIKE MCKEON 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



 


